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Liberty Utilities

April 3, 2020

Mike Fenton

Enerdyne Power Systems

c.o. Columbus Power Producers, LLC
10600 Nations Ford Rd.

Charlotte, NC 28273

Re: Columbus, GA Renewable Natural Gas - Letter of Support & Intent

Liberty Utilities is providing you this letter to further support our position that Renewable Natural gas is
and will be a priority for our national pipeline network. Liberty Utilities has aggressive corporate
sustainability goals across all of our operating modalities of natural gas, electricity and water/waste
water. This commitment has recently resulted in Liberty Utilities being selected by Corporate Knights as
the 10" most sustainable company in the world. Renewable Natural Gas is a key initiative for Liberty to
continue on this sustainability path. Liberty has a goal to incorporate renewable natural gas projects in
all operational locations within the next twenty four months.

Specifically, to our Columbus operations, we are providing and encouraging interconnection access by
the Columbus Power Producers project into our local distribution network. In addition to access, Liberty
intends to purchase the RNG produced from the project for two main principles. First, renewable natural
gas procured from this project provides Liberty with the ability to serve our customers with the
sustainable products they are requesting. Second, this project will provide a meaningful contribution to
Liberty’s sustainability goals outlined above.

With the mutual memorandum of understanding we have in place between Enerdyne Power Systems
and Liberty Utilities we have a clear guideline for the development of the Columbus RNG project. Liberty
and Columbus Power Producers are finalizing the definitive agreements which are expected to be
executed in the next couple months. In addition, Liberty expects to file with the Georgia Public Services
Commission for approval of those definitive agreements in the summer of 2020. Liberty has been
working with Enerdyne on this RNG development project for over a year now. The Liberty team has
visited some of Enerdyne’s operational facilities and have complete confidence in their ability to bring
this project to fulfillment. This is a priority for both organizations and one that Liberty is fully committed
to. Liberty is excited to partner with Enerdyne Power Systems and the entire Landfill Group in order to
provide a solution that satisfies our customers and our company’s sustainability goals. We look forward
to bringing the Columbus project online to serve our system and customers as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Clint Cox
Director of Business Development
Liberty Utilities, Georgia

2300 Victory Dr., Columbus, GA 31901
www libertyutilities.com



